BUTLEY CHILLESFORD AND WANTISDEN WI
Report for Butley PC AGM 2021
Despite a difficult year for everyone, Butley Chillesford and Wantisden WI has managed to keep going, although it has been a record few months for WI meetings folding across the country.
When the prickly subject of payment of the annual subscriptions came up a couple of months ago, the vast majority of our members declared that knowing the group was there for friendship and support during the pandemic was far more important to them than the physical meetings, outings etc.
The committee have continued to meet on a regular basis having successfully mastered the art of Zooming and we have kept what little news there is trickling through from SEFWI head office flowing to our members. A reluctance amongst our ladies to join the virtual meetings which have been promoted by some of the bigger Wis has not really affected our ability to keep in touch.  
The committee decided to give our members a little Christmas treat and we were quite proud of the generous festive goody bag we distributed in December.  In March this year, we produced a ‘meeting in a bag’ which contained a sheet of recommended online viewing and reading, a gardening article, the materials to make an Easter card, the materials to make a simple bird feeder and a slab of delicious chocolate brownie and a tea bag.  We are currently working on another meeting bag for May and then we really hope to be able to hold a physical meeting for everyone to enjoy in a member’s garden in June.   Fingers crossed!
It will certainly be a while until everyone feels confident enough to return to meetings in the village hall again, but we hope that by keeping in touch and continuing to support each other, Butley Chillesford and Wantisden WI will survive into 2022.
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